
 
 

 
 

TO:                National Executive Committee 

Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

All Employees 

 
FROM:          Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 
DATE:           June 5, 2025 

 
SUBJECT:    Renewed Partnership with T-Mobile 

 
I am pleased to announce DAV’s renewed partnership with T-Mobile, along with its generous 

$50,000 donation in support of DAV’s Patriot Boot Camp as the 2025 Patriots Pitch sponsor. 

 
Inspired by the popular TV show “Shark Tank,” DAV Patriots Pitch contests feature veterans who 

have successfully completed a DAV Patriot Boot Camp cohort. The contests bring together a panel 

of accomplished veteran investors, industry experts and successful entrepreneurs who are eager to 

support veteran-led businesses. As the presenting sponsor, T-Mobile provides competing veterans 

with the opportunity to refine their pitch and compete for non-dilutive capital to grow their 

business.  

 

T-Mobile prioritizes its investments in the military and veteran communities, making our partnership 

a natural fit. We are immensely grateful for T-Mobile’s ongoing generosity of one of our 

entrepreneurship programs. For more information, contact partners@dav.org or visit t-mobile.com.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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